
State  Parks  set  to  begin
prescribed fires
California  State  Parks  is  planning  prescribed  burning  in
Burton Creek State Park and Sugar Pine Point State Park this
fall.

Prescribed burning may begin as soon as Oct. 13.

Goals of the prescribed fire program include restoration of
native forest conditions, promotion of forest resilience, and
reduction of hazardous fire fuels.

Burns will be conducted during weather conditions predicted to
be favorable for smoke rise and dispersal.
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